Protecting those who need it as we reopen.
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Lockport Shield is a group of local volunteers dedicated to helping citizens most
vulnerable to COVID-19. As we emerge from the Governor’s shelter-in mandate,
those over 60 years of age, or with pre-existing medical conditions
who choose to stay isolated in the reopening phase are encouraged to ask Shield
Volunteers for help.

The City of Lockport along with Lockport Love, a trusted 501(c)(3), are organizing
volunteers who are ready to assist those who ask. Volunteers can do grocery runs,
cut grass, and run simple errands, so our community’s “at risk” population can stay

protected. Local fithess trainers are providing online tips and videos to stay healthy.

Getting through the next phase in this pandemic, the reopening of society, will
require all our efforts and our community has banded together to protect our most
vulnerable citizens. For those who are in need of assistance, we encourage you to
reach out to us. Contact information is listed below.

— Mayor Steve Streit

https://lockportshield.org ¢ (815) 838-0549, 3  shield@lockport.org
You can sign up through the website (to volunteer or request assistance)
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